

Lowertown Redevelopment Corporation: Corporate records

Copyright Notice:

This material may be protected by copyright law (U.S. Code, Title 17). Researchers are liable for any infringement. For more information, visit www.mnhs.org/copyright.

Board of Directors

Patrick J. Donovan Mayor Norm Coleman Michael J. Barrett Robert E. Hess Philip H. Nason Roger H. Nielsen James W. Reagan Emily E. Seesel

Weiming Lu
Executive Director

July 12, 1995

Mr. George Heinrich 1516 So. 7th St. Minneapolis, MN 55454

RE: Lowertown Photos

Dear George,

Concerning the use, payments and credits on the photos you did for Lowertown Redevelopment Corporation (LRC), you and I had discussed in some length, and then reached an agreement as follows:

- 1) You will be paid \$50.00 for each photo or slide being used.
- You will be given credit as the photographer, and you did it for LRC.
- 3) Should we need you to print an 8 x 10 black and white print, your current rate is \$10.00 per copy.

Based upon this agreement, I am happy to inform you we were able to use two of your previous pictures on Galtier Plaza, for a total of two pictures. A check for \$100.00 is enclosed. In these cases, LRC makes no money on them. We just want to cover the cost only.

Over the years, we have spent thousands of dollars with you in getting these photos of Lowertown to promote the area in general. I am quite selective in my authorization of usage of your photos of Lowertown. If you want me to continue this agreement, please sign at the bottom of this letter so there is full understanding of this, and we will work on that basis. Please return a signed copy for our records in the envelope provided. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Meny

Weiming Lu Executive Director

WL/mb

Encl.

I agree to the above terms regarding the use of Lowertown Redevelopment Corporation photos.

Over the years, we have spent thousands of dollars with you in getting these photos of Lowertown to promote the area in general. I am quite selective in my authorization of usage of your photos of Lowertown. If you want me to continue this agreement, please sign at the bottom of this letter so there is full understanding of this, and we will work on that basis. Please return a signed copy for our records in the envelope provided. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Weiming I se

Weiming Lu Executive Director

WL/mb

Encl.

I agree to the above terms regarding the use of Lowertown Redevelopment Corporation photos.

Henrich

George Heinrich

7/24/93

Date